

## Council-Tax Administration Brad Neff

Tax Administrator

Salt Lake County Government Center 2001 South State Street, N2-300 PO Box 144575 Salt Lake City, UT 84114-4575

August 20, 2020

The Salt Lake County Council 2001 South State Street, N2-200 Salt Lake City, Utah 84190-1010

Attn:

Max Burdick, Chair

RE:

NEW TAX DEFERRAL APPLICATION - MAY 2020 TAX SALE

Heintz, Gary R., Parcel # (13) 16-16-433-008

(Recommend Denial)

## Council Members:

The Property Tax Committee, at a meeting on August 16, 2020, considered an application for acceptance into the tax deferral program. The property was certified for the 2020 Tax Sale which was cancelled out of an abundance of caution due to Covid-19.

The Committee regretfully recommends denial of hardship relief and a deferral at this time, and that the property be certified for the May 2021 tax sale if the outstanding balance is not paid by March 15, 2021. This decision does not preclude an applicant from requesting consideration of a deferral at a later date.

An administrative fee of no less than \$250.00 will be added to any property that is certified for sale. The final 2021 tax sale is tentatively scheduled for May 27, 2021.

In order for hardship relief and a deferral to be reconsidered, the participant must contact the Abatement Office, pay any amounts necessary, and submit all required documentation.

Please notify the Salt Lake County Treasurer and the applicant of your decision.

Sincerely,

Brad Neff, Chair

**Property Tax Committee** 

cc:

County Auditor County Treasurer

County Treasurer - Abatement Office

Gary R. Heintz